The Cathedral Parish of St Paul and St Mark’s Dean
Allenstown, in the Diocese of Rockhampton is ROCkhamptOn cathedral

seeking a new Dean.

This is an exciting opportunity to work within ?
the Rockhampton community and expand the

ministry of The Cathedral Parish. You will bring
to the position a passion for mission and
liturgical worship, and the ability to encourage
and develop a shared vision for ministry.

For further information please contact
Bishop David Robinson (07) 4922 6755
bishop@anglicanchurchcg.org.au
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